Thursday, December 215, 2023

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

» Today’s tip for a sustainable holiday season: Visit the Poco City website and use the sort it tool to
find out how to recycle your holiday packaging. Brought to you by the Environmental Club!

» Hey Students! Before you go on holidays, go through your backpack, and return any Data
Verification or Emergency Release forms that you may have to the office!

» All students who have food/beverage IOU’s from the power outage last week, please pay your
outstanding balance at the Cafeteria by TOMORROW.

> Reminder: Tomorrow is an Early Dismissal Day and is the last day of school until January 8. We
hope you all have a good holiday!

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS

Monday \ Tuesday \ Wednesday \ Thursday | Friday

NO SPECIALS THIS WEEK

BAND/THEATRE

» Come get in the Christmas Spirit by watching Riverside’s Music Department’s Winter Concert on
TONIGHT at 7pm in the cafe! The Art department will be setting up a Christmas market before the
show for your last-minute Christmas Shopping!

GRAD

» Grade 12’s: It’s time to get your baby photos, yearbook, commencement, and grad gown
information in! Go to Riverside’s website (on SharePoint), click on Grade 12 Central and enter in
your info. The deadline is TOMORROW!

» Attention G24 grad class! Grad hoodies are available for order now until tomorrow! Order forms
are available at the kiosk tomorrow at lunch and outside Room 224. No orders will be accepted
after TOMORROW!

CAREERS

» There are volunteer opportunities with the City of Poco’s Recreation! See the Career Website,
Instagram page or Ms. David for more info.

» BCIT is offering a “Jill of all Trades” event for Grade 9-12 female students in April. Please see the
Career Website or Ms. David if this is something that interests you.




